
 

 

September 

We have had a wonderful beginning of the school year! The children have 

transitioned well into center work and have really enjoyed Walkabout Wednesdays. 

“What is Walkabout Wednesday,” you may ask.  These are days, weather permitting, 

we try to spend a good chunk of class outside.  Ask your child who Gertie is ☺ 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

mrs.mckenna@stbrigid-school.org 

 

 

Some things we have done 

this month: 

-letters a-f 

-talked about seasons 

-looked for signs of summer 

-started a seasonal tree book 

-observed a tree to see what season 

it was in 

-learned the Creation Story (Genesis 

1:1-2:3) 

-looked for God’s creations with our 

Creation Finders 

-taste tested apples and graphed 

our preferences 

-drew a self-portrait 

-practiced writing our names 

-journaled about our favorite color 

-started our Number Book with the 

number 1 

-pattern elephants 

-LOTS of fine motor practice!!! 

 

 

 

 

The Bible Story for October: 

The Good Samaritan 

Luke 10:25-37 

 

Some things will we be doing 

in October: 

-letters g-n 

-number 2 

-graphing 

-looking for signs of fall 

-observing our tree 

-making a positional word 

book 

-practice writing our name 

-sequencing  

-diagramming 

-patterning 

-more fine motor practice 
 

News from the Angels 

 


